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Smyser, Katherine (NBCUniversal) <Katy.Smyser@nbcuni.com> Mon, Mar 9, 2020 at 

5:41 PM 
To: "jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org" <jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org> 

March 9, 2020 

  

Kristin A. Kopta 

Superintendent and Freedom of Information Officer 

Pennoyer School District 79 

5200 North Cumberland Avenue 

Norridge, IL  60706-1499 

  

Dear Dr. Kopta: 

  

I am the Senior Producer for Investigations at NBC5 / Telemundo Chicago. 

  

We are surveying every public and private school in the greater Chicago area and northwest Indiana, 
on issues concerning potential local cases of Coronavirus, and I am hoping that Pennoyer School 
District 79 can be a part of this survey. 

  

We would greatly appreciate your responses to twelve brief questions, at this link: 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-
SY1T9aXLUGTOk4wpzEQ9HsDpQr3M2ZAmXzt8toJmzNUOEgwQkhTTlM1UlZNSEhYMjhWUEdNO
UQ1Wi4u 

  

The survey should take only a few minutes of your time. 



  

If you would prefer to take this survey in Spanish, please toggle to the Spanish-language survey, in 
the upper-right corner of the form. 

  

PLEASE NOTE:  We will not contact your school or district unless you give us express permission to 
do so (in questions 11 and 12 in the form). Also, we will not publicize your school(s) by name, 
regarding this survey, unless we get your express permission in advance. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns about this survey, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at katy.smyser@nbcuni.com. 

  

Thank you so much for completing this survey! 

  

Katy Smyser 

Senior Producer, Investigations 

NBC5 and Telemundo Chicago 

  

  
 

 


